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MEDCHI, THE MARYLAND STATE MEDICAL SOCIETY 

HOUSE OF DELEGATES 

 

Resolution 12-19 

 

INTRODUCED BY: Medical Cannabis Task Force 

 

SUBJECT: Medical Cannabis Dosage and Warning Labels 

 

 

Whereas, the Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission has implemented regulations that require 

licensed dispensary to comply with certain labeling and packaging requirements for the sale of 

medical cannabis; and  

 

Whereas, it has been reported to MedChi that some THC oils only have dosage or warning labels 

on the outer packaging; and  

 

Whereas, when a patient discards the outer packaging, the dosage and warning labels may not be 

evident on the inner packaging, which can lead to dosage and other errors; and  

 

Whereas, The Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission strives to protect the public from negative 

health outcomes associated with the use of medical cannabis; and therefore be it  

 

Resolved, that MedChi submit a request to the Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission to 

request that warning and dosage labels be on both the outer packaging and inner packaging for 

THC oils and other relevant products.  
 

 

As adopted by the House of Delegates at its meeting on November 2, 2019. 
 
 


